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What a fantastic last week we have had at Brambles 

Pre School! 

We have explored jelly bath, gloop, sand and water in 

the garden and had lots of fun getting super messy, 

made paper crowns and even had a dance party to our 

favourite songs! 

 

Today we were invited to go and explore the lunch hall 

where we will have our school dinners in September 

and had a lovely surprise of our very own pots of jelly 

to try. We were all very excited and couldn’t wait to 

eat them back at Pre School. 

Thank you to Charles and his kitchen team. 

 

We hope you enjoyed our Brambles leavers assembly, 

it was wonderful to celebrate the children’s end of 

Pre-School year together. 

We are incredibly proud of all the Brambles and wish 

them lots of happiness in their next adventure into 

Reception. 

 

We would like to say a massive thank you to all of our 

Brambles Parents, Grandparents and Carers for all of 

your kind words, well wishes for the summer and lovely 

gifts for all of the Brambles Team. 

It was incredibly kind of you all. 

 

We hope you have a wonderful break over the summer 

and can’t wait to see all of our Brambles children in 

their school uniform in September. 

 

 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Lorraine, 

Miss Treasure, Miss Vicki 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: Brampton Village Primary School 

Reception Social Story 

 

Song: Brambles Leavers Assembly songs 

 
 

Rhyme:  Starting School 

 

Reception here we come! 

We know we’ll have lots of fun. 

Lots of things to make and do. 

Reading, writing, counting too. 

Reception here we come! 

We know we’ll have lots of fun. 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 23rd July 

Last Day of Summer Term 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Reception here we come 

We klnow 
 

Upcoming Events 


